
 
 

 
 

Notice Date: 
To: 
From: 
Subject: 

Network Notification 
April 1, 2020 
Georgia Medicaid Providers 
CareSource 
Superior Vision Go-Live Date Change 

 
 

Summary 
Our partnership with Superior Vision (Versant Health) to provide routine vision care for our Medicaid 
members in Georgia will take effect June 1, 2020. We previously communicated an effective date of 
April 1, 2020. In order to continue seeing CareSource Medicaid members in Georgia for routine vision 
care, providers must participate with Superior Vision. 

 
What does this mean for you? 

• Routine Medicaid vision services, including routine eye exams and materials as a standard 
benefit, will be administered by Superior Vision. 

• You will continue to service members for Medical Optometry following your existing 
arrangements (i.e. coverage verification, billing etc.) with CareSource for Medicaid members. 

 
Not yet in the Superior Vision Network? 
Please call Superior Vision’s Network Development department at 844-353-2900, option 2; or visit the 
Superior Vision website at SuperiorVision.com > Eye Care Professional > Join our network. 

 

In the Superior Vision Network but have questions? 
If you are already in the Superior Vision network and have additional questions, please call their 
Provider Customer Service line at 866-819-4298. 

 
We appreciate your continued participation in support of our members. 
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